From: Ron Carroll [mailto:roncarroll59@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 5:49 AM

To: David McClain <DMcClain@jonesboro.org>

Cc: Donna Jackson <DJackson@jonesboro.org>
Subject: The property at 1110 Loberg Lane

We respectfully request that you consider denying the request to rezone the property at 1110 Loberg
Land. It is in the best interest of our neighborhood and its residents that the property continue to be
zoned R1 and that no multifamily housing be placed there.

Thank you.

Ron and Vicki Carroll

2004 Meadowood Cove

Jonesboro, AR. 72401

Sent from my iPad



